Are you the survivor of a deceased Veteran? I’m Bonnie Carroll, president of the Tragedy Assistance Program for Survivors, or TAPS, reminding you to apply for retroactive PACT Act benefits by August 9th. This is your chance to qualify for benefits backdated to the PACT Act signing. When the PACT Act was signed into law last August, TAPS was there — a voice for those lost to toxic exposure and an advocate for their living legacies: you. We’re still here — ready to guide you through the application process for benefits. Now is the time to act. Your benefits and our team are waiting. Call our 24/7 helpline at 800-959-TAPS. That’s 800-959-8277 to connect with someone who understands your loss and is ready to assist you.
